
UCSB Woodwind Quintet will offer concert on the San Diego campus April
11

March 31, 1961

The UCSB Woodwind Quintet, a student-faculty instrumental ensemble from the University of California, Santa
Barbara, will offer a free public concert on the San Diego campus of the University at 8:00 p.m. Tuesday evening,
April 11.

The event will be held at Sumner Auditorium on the grounds of the Scripps Institution of Oceanography. It
is sponsored by the Inter-Campus Arts Exchange Committee, through which University of California campuses
exchange appearances of talented student groups.

The quintet will offer works by modern composers Hindemith, Piston, Milhaud, Arnold, and Zender. Members
of the group are Phyllis McFall, flutist; Joseph Berta, clarinetist; Richard West, hornist; Gary Echols, bassoonist;
and Clayton Wilson, oboist.

Miss McFall is the only guest member of the group. She is the wife of a Santa Barbara student and an alumna
of UCLA.

Wilson is associate professor of music at UCSB and chairman of the department. He is director of the quintet.
The UCSB Woodwind Quintet is currently touring university campuses at San Francisco, Berkeley, Davis, UCLA,
San Diego, and Riverside.


